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December 12, 2024 
 

To            
Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Scrip Code: 532944 

The Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza,  

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai - 400 051 

Scrip Code: ONMOBILE 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Intimation - Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform you that a new branch of the Company has been incorporated 

in Sri Lanka effective December 11, 2024. The Company received intimation to this effect on 

December 12, 2024. 

 

Further, we wish to inform that the Company granted stock options to the eligible employees as 

detailed below and we request you to kindly condone the inadvertent delay in intimation: 

 

Sl.no Date o Grant No. of Stock Options  

1.  01.04.2024 1,50,000 

2.  14.05.2024 1,50,000 

3.  31.07.2024 5,00,000 

 

Please take the above on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

    

Yours sincerely, 

For OnMobile Global Limited 

 

 
 

 

P V Varaprasad 

Company Secretary 
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